
                                                               

Trinity Fields School and Resource Centre, 
            Caerphilly Road, 

 Ystrad Mynach, 
Hengoed.  

CF82 7XW 
School No:        01443   866000 
Fax   No:          01443   866045 

 
18th July 2022 

 

End of school year approaches 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The end of this school year is almost here and once again, it has been a challenging one for many 
schools as COVID has continued to have a negative impact on so many aspects of our lives. I hope 
that the break over the summer will refresh all of us and that the autumn term will see the situation 
improve. 
 

School leavers 
This year we have 14 school leavers who will be moving on to college, day services and other settings. 
We would like to wish them well in the next phase of their lives. At the beginning of July, we were able 
to celebrate the achievements of our leavers from 2020, 2021 and 2022 at a special end of year Prom! 
 

Lifetime of service 
This time of the year is always one of mixed emotions as we say “goodbye” to staff who are moving on 
to other jobs and staff who are retiring.  
 
This summer Caryll Loveridge, TA in Daisy Class, will be retiring after working in Trinity Fields and 
Cherry Grove School for 47 years! What an achievement. We wish Caryll all the very best for a long, 
happy and healthy retirement.  
 
 
 

Staff leaving 
We will also be saying “goodbye” to Sally Davies, TA in Daffodil Class, who is also retiring. 
 
We would like to wish Steph Gillard, our PE teacher good luck and best wishes for the future as she 
moves into a new position in RCT. We hope that she enjoys her new job! 
 
 
 
 

Dates 
School will finish on FRIDAY 22nd JULY 2022 for the summer holidays. 
 
Pupils return to school on WEDNESDAY 7th SEPTEMBER 2022. 
 
Many thanks for your continuing support. Keep safe and stay strong, 
 

 

 
Ian Elliott MBE 

Headteacher    


